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The children have loved exploring ‘Goldilocks and The Three Bears’ and we 
will continue this week. We will be using masks to act out the story, create 
freeze frames of the characters to help us think about their feelings and 
go on a bear hunt and record our findings to support our maths 
and counting skills. We are going to improve our knowledge on the 
types of real bears and where they live. 
Our concept this week is large. When you are walking, look for 
and talk about things that are large. We are also thinking of 
other words that can describe the bears, big, huge, and enor-
mous. 

     Words of the Week  

  

  

 
Sign of the Week 

 

Open Sessions 
Please see our  newsletter for the 
dates for the rest of the term.  
This week is  
Monday 10th January 2.30pm  
Please ensure you have taken a LFT 
and wear a face covering. 
 

 

Concept of The Week 

We would be grateful for donations of  
any unwanted household items for our role play area such as  
tea and coffee canisters, sieves and colanders, table clothes, 
metal or wooden jugs, bows or pots, or baking tins.  
 

Rhyme of the Week–         
Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

See attached sheet 


